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Preschool Olympics 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Every Thursday, the children in 

Maternelle become budding 

athletes, taking on challenges 

worthy of the greatest 

sportsmen and women! 

Thanks to their sporting feats, the 

Petits, Moyens, and Grands 

earned the Olympic rings. 

On Thursday, 13 June, during the outdoor Olympics, the 

children had the opportunity to try various sports. 

On Saturday, 22 June 2024, the 

EFDB celebrated its 140th 

anniversary. 

The celebration began with 

music, featuring a children's 

performance and retrospective 

videos. 

After an Alsatian meal, it was 

time for games, face painting, a 

raffle, and festive activities. 
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Open Workshops Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Auditions - Musical Olympics 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit to "Café Momo" premises 

 

 

 

 

« Surprise » Meal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our caterer, "Café Momo," 

opened up their kitchen for us. 

Children enrolled in the "cooking" after-

school program had the opportunity to 

discover the behind-the-scenes of a 

professional kitchen and understand the 

preparation process. 

The music workshops (piano, choir, solo singing) gave remarkable performances of their pieces. 

At the end of this year, some after-

school workshops opened their 

doors. 

It was an opportunity to end the 

year on a high note. 

At the elementary school, the children 

earned "50 stars" during lunch breaks 

and were treated to a "surprise" meal : 

a giant picnic in the schoolyard! 

On the menu: hamburgers and 

fries 

Congratulations to everyone for these moments of musical sharing! 

This year, for each work period, our students 

collected medals in various musical categories. 
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« Ecoschool » Label 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Zero-Waste Day 

 

 

 

 

 

Language exams 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to remember 

Back to school: Monday, 2 September 2024   

Class photo:  

- Elementary : Tuesday, 21 January 2025 

- Maternelle/daycare : Thursday, 23 January 2025 

SEF Conference with Laurent Le Bon, President of the Centre Pompidou: "Yesterday, Today, Tomorrow," on 23 September, at 18:15 at 

the University of Basel, Petersplatz 1, Room 118 (sef-bale.ch) 

On Friday, 7 June, the elementary 

school had a zero-waste day. 

The missions were: 

• Use reusable containers. 

• Avoid disposable packaging. 

• Prioritize fruits/vegetables or 
homemade products. 

 

On 24 and 25 May, all 

candidates for the DELF exam 

passed with flying colors. 

On 25 May and 20 June, candidates 

took the Cambridge exam. Results are 

forthcoming. 

On 25 June, all candidates for the 

Goethe exam passed with flying 

colors. 

On Tuesday, 18 June, the jury unanimously decided to award the Eco-Schools label to the French School of Basel. We 

received our certificate and flag during the 140th anniversary ceremony. 

After several projects (waste reduction, 

hand towels, mediators, clear 

messages)... 

...we concluded the file with a theater play 

on "the butterfly effect." 

http://sef-bale.ch/

